

4pm today (Thursday 7th December)

Parents/carers will be aware that the weather forecast for tomorrow is suggesting adverse weather conditions ranging from sleet to heavy snow. In line with information provided in the attached adverse weather conditions letter, we will make the decision regarding whether the school will open tomorrow (Friday 8th December) in the morning and will aim to put a decision on the website by 7am.

Whilst we are currently advised that school transport will operate as normal, different decisions may be made tomorrow dependent on conditions overnight and this, along with a risk assessment of the school site and surrounding roads and weather forecasts for the day will inform any decision we make in the morning.

We apologise in advance for any potential disruption to normal arrangements.

Suzanne Horan

Principal